
From: Jenica von Kuster 
Sent: Friday, February 6, 2015 4:44 PM 
To: 'Brett Wheler'; 'Bakhtiyor Mukhammadiev' 
Cc: Ryan Fequet (rfequet@wlwb.ca) 
Subject: Update on GNWT-DOT 
  
Brett / Bakhtiyor, 
  
Prior to Ryan leaving on vacation, he asked about the status of our correspondence with GNWT-DOT 
regarding consent to access their infrastructure.  We had Aurora Geosciences Ltd (AGL), our mining 
consultants, take the lead on contacting DOT regarding this matter.  So I just wanted to send an 
update…. Aurora met with the DOT yesterday (Thursday) morning.  DOT has no concerns with Husky 
using the quarry or the access trail behind the sand yard (trail to the lake form the highway) for the first 
two proposed phases, and will submit a letter to AGL confirming this next week.  If you wish to have a 
copy of what we receive, please let me know and I will forward it to you upon receipt. 
  
Regards, 
Jenica 
  
  

 
  
Jenica von Kuster, Envi. Tech., EPt 
Environmental and Regulatory Coordinator - NWT 
Upstream Environmental Operations 
Husky Oil Operations Limited 
Box 6525 Stn D 
707 8th Ave SW 
Calgary, Alberta T2P 3G7 
P. 403-523-2313 
F. 403-750-1722 
C. 403-585-0618 
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